
Gross room lab tray, 8/16
 

August 2016—Safety-Spec, a pathologist-owned company, has announced that the Gross Room Lab Tray is
available for order on its website, Safety-Spec.com. Designed by a pathologist and laboratory scientist, the tray
provides  improved specimen organization  in  the  gross  room queue,  resulting  in  increased efficiency and patient
safety by reducing the potential for misidentification of specimens from a patient (intra-accession mislabeling) as
well as misidentification between patients (inter-accession mislabeling).

A single tray provides organization for up to four patient specimens with two blocks per specimen, as well as the
accession paperwork. Available in multiple colors, the trays can be used for laboratory-specific organization, such
as grossing stations or for various specimen types, helping to quickly identify similar specimen types that may be
in the gross queue “back to back.”

The Gross Room Lab Tray is sold directly from the Safety-Spec website to keep prices lower. Safety-Spec is offering
a deep discount on preproduction orders.

Safety-Spec, 312-870-0677

https://www.captodayonline.com/gross-room-lab-tray-816/
http://safety-spec.com/

